
Classified Staff Council Meeting 

15-Jul-10 

Present: Jim Tatman, Mary Alltop, Gail Westbrook, Ann Reed, Sheri Skidmore, Brian 

Hipp, Virginia Boggs, Deb Jenkins, Carla Conley 

Absent:  Jason Phares, Lois Miller 

Also present:  Ellen Minney, Rebecca Conrad 

o Called to order at 8:38 a.m.  

o Minutes 

o June minutes approved with changes. (m/s Boggs/Reed) 

o Reports 

o Ann Reed  

 Professional Development has $4,000.00 confirmed with Rick 

Accord  

o Sheri Skidmore  

 GSC Staff Council - $330.41 

 Ginny Grottendieck fund - $764.50 

o Mary Alltop 
 ACCE 

 Grievance procedures were discussed 

 ACCE retreat coming up on the 26th.  Our Living Wage 
Initiative will be shared at the retreat. 

o Old Business 

o Tuition Waivers – Jason Phares is not here to tell us if it passed the BOG  

o Please review the handbook and note any changes that you would like to 

have made. 

o Sheri Skidmore will call the Credit Union and have both the Staff Council 

account and the Ginny Grottendieck Scholarship account closed and have 

checks sent to the school to be deposited in the new accounts at Calhoun 

Bank. 

o New Business 

o Ann Reed will send out the notices for Professional Development 

applications and Ginny Grottendieck Scholarship applications. 

o Motion to cancel the August meeting due to the start of school was made by 

Sheri Skidmore and seconded by Jenny Boggs.  Motion passed unanimously. 

The next meeting will be September 16, 2010. 

o Motion to adjourn was made by Deb Jenkins and seconded by Brian Hipp.  

Meeting adjourned at 9:26 a.m. 


